
 

 
 

Family Law 1/19                                                     3 Apr 2019 
Visit to Orang Asli Village in Sungai Siput 

 
The Family Law Subcommittee is organising a visit to a Temiar Village located in Kampung Jong, Lasah, 
in Sungai Siput on 27 Apr 2019 (Sat) to distribute food packs to approximately 55 families. To date, we 
have managed to gather items for 49 families and we intend to prepare extra food packs for additional 
families that are expected to be present on that day. We have also collected some pre-loved items to be 
given to the Orang Asli families during our visit. 
 
The Subcommittee would therefore like to extend an invitation to members and pupils of the Penang Bar 
to participate in this visit to the Temiar Village. To confirm your participation, kindly register with 
Charmaine Rodrigues (04-261 5669) at the Penang Secretariat before 19 Apr 2019. However kindly 
take note that members and pupils must make your own transport arrangements to drive 
yourselves or car-pool with others. 
 
The tentative itinerary for the visit is as follows: 
 
27 Apr 2019 (Sat) 
 

 7:00 am – to gather at McDonalds, Autocity, Juru 
 7:30 am – to depart to Sungai Siput 
 10:00 am – to reach SK Chenein (those who are unable to meet at 7:00 am at Mc Donalds, 

Autocity, Juru can choose to meet at this meeting point) where we will be greeted by Ustaz 
Rani and taken to the village 

 10.30 am to 12:00 noon - distribution of food packs and a short sharing session with the 
village community 

 After the session – free time for walkabout 
 
The Subcommittee also seeks monetary contributions from members and pupils amounting to 
approximately RM3,000.00 to purchase items for the food packs. Kindly be informed that only 
cash contributions will be accepted and an acknowledgment will be provided but official receipts 
will not be issued. All cash contributions must be handed to the Secretariat before 19 Apr 2019. 
 
We look forward to having members and pupils’ joining us in this project and we thank you in advance for 
your contributions and support towards this good cause. 

 
 

Imavathi Subramaniam & Gowri Subbaiyah  
Co-Chairpersons 
Family Law Subcommittee 


